
 

PUBLIC ADVISORY   

 
 

GAJI ROAD ENTRY FROM GRANTHAM ROUNDABOUT WILL BE CLOSED 

Tuesday 2 January 2018 to Saturday 10 February 2018. 

  
As part of Suva Arterial Road Upgrade Project (SARUP 01), the Gaji Road entry from Grantham 
Roundabout will be closed from 2nd January 2018 to 10th February 2018 for road upgrading 
works. 
 
Public are advised to take heed that entry into Gaji Road from the roundabout will be restricted 
and motorist are advised to use the detour routes through Shalimar Street and Milverton Road/ 
Rewa Street. 
 
Our contractor China Railway Fifth Group will be upgrading the existing asphalt concrete road 
into a concrete surface roundabout.  
 
We will work to keep disruptions to a minimum and we ask the public for their patience during 
these important works. The FRA wishes to apologise for the short term inconvenience, but this is 
for long term improvement. Travelers along this area are advised to take this notice into account 
when finalising travel plans. For further queries please call FRA on 5720. 

 
 

 
NB: Map Attached Below 

 
 

  



 


